
Publication of papers from IV TWM Symposium

  

The UNESCO Chair INWEB is pleased to announce that it has entered into an agreement with
the esteemed German based publishing house WILEY-VCH for the publication of a selection of
papers from the IV International Symposium on Water Resources Management, held in
Thessaloniki from 15th-18th October 2008.  Wiley-VCH specialises in books and journals in the 
 scientific and business fields.  The papers will be published in a book entitled “Transboundary
Water Management – A Multidisciplinary Approach” and will be edited by J Ganoulis, A. Aureli
and J. Fried. The aim is for the book to be a long-term reference book rather than simply a
mirror image of the actual event in Thessaloniki.   It will be
published in 2011.

http://eu.wiley.com/WileyCDA/Brand/id-32.html

http://www.wiley-vch.de/publish/en/

  http://www.inweb.gr/twm4/
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